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Approval to purchase conveyor system for Wastewater Treatment Plant

SUMMARY: Approval to purchase and replace the conveyor system is requested by Veolia in the
amount of $61,025.00. Two quotes were received, one for galvanized and one for stainless steel.
Veolia staff recommends the galvanized due to the cost difference as it is within the FY22-23
budgeted amount.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:413-52230-940-012

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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